From:
To:
A303 Stoneheng

Subject: Save Stonehenge from damage - find an alternative

Date: 04 April 2022 06:46:48

Dear Sir / Madam

I am entirely daffled at why the National Highways is again pushing to move forward with the new dual carriageway with its deep cutting and tunnel. The Secretary of State has already acknowledged that the Scheme's impact on the proposed western cutting area would be "significantly adverse".

This area is full of sites of archaeological importance and it has to be preserved carefully for the future, both for its tourism potential but most critically as a vital piece of the archeological jigsaw about ancient Britain.

It is vital that the full impact of this scheme is understood - environmental, damage to cultural heritage, damage to tourism, etc and a way to move traffic away from the whole area is developed.

Sincerely Mark Chapman